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Hello,

I support improved pedestrian crossings at Midvale and Heather Crest.

We live on Meadow Ln & Heather Crest, and have a hard time making it across Midvale
in the time allowed, especially with young children in tow. I have both experienced myself

and witnessed many other young families scramble across Midvale. It's a big and busy street,
and when you include cars turning, there are a lot of moving parts to navigate.

Please make the crossings safer for pedestrians!

Thanks!
Kate Johnson
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